## The Chattanooga Regional Hosta Society Meeting Minutes 5-6-2017

The Hosta Society met at the home and gardens of Jim Wooten at noon on May 6, 2017. We had a very nice picnic lunch, with about 14 in attendance, but had to eat inside since the weather was wet and rainy.

Jimmy had a lot of nice hostas and many of his rhododendrons were blooming. We thank Jimmy for hosting our meeting.

It was our intent to have our plant auction; however, we cancelled it because of the weather and have rescheduled it for June 3, 2017 at Bethleham Gardens.

Anna Dennett did not get the notification that the auction would be next month and brought about ten plants. We auctioned the off at the end of the day.

Chuck Dobson passed out packets of Moon Flower seeds to those in attendance. They grow as a vine up to 15 feet long and bloom at night.

Our October meeting will be at Reflection Riding and we will be discussing native plants.

Bring lots of plants to our June meeting to be auctioned off. This is our only money making activity.

Respectively submitted, Chuck Dobson, Recording Secretary